Spa Sold Gift Cards The Day Before Closing
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The fallout over the sudden closing of the Sanctuary Day Spa continues today, with more and
more folks inquiring about any value of gift certificates—certificates still being sold the day
before the Spa closed its doors. Ashley, secretary at the Spa, told of the actions she observed
as the news came down  Wednesday that Sanctuary was closing, eventually leading to the
door being locked--employees locked out. Former employees are hoping that owners Hugh and
Randi Schindler will follow through on payroll, promised yesterday by Hugh Schindler. There is
a link in a previous story about two former employees honoring the gift certificates, and we have
decided that we will, at their request, list contact information from former employees as they find
places to offer services. One of those is Nia Dickens, available at 828-964-5853. If you were
affected by the closing, we’d like to hear from you—call 828-414-1027.




